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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to express my agreement with the comments on this document 
submitted by ACCURATE and Verified Voting.  As a computer scientist 
specializing in computer security for over 20 years, I am very concerned 
about any move towards Internet voting, and while these requirements are 
a move in the right direction, the extremely short comment period makes 
it impossible to give thorough responses.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Epstein

-- 
Jeremy Epstein
Senior Computer Scientist

jeremy.epstein@sri.c
703-247-8708 (O) / 




